Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

June 3, 2006

The meeting came to order at 10:10 a.m. at the Sushi restaurant.
We welcomed three new members today. Walter, Mike from Toronto, & Daryl from
Edmonton. Welcome to the Vancouver H.0.G. Chapter!

OLD BUSINESS:

May 7 — Singles Ride

May 7 — Rally at the Rock

May 10 — Dinner at the Spaghetti Factory in New Westminster. We had a really good
time, great food.

May 13 — A ride to Pemberton went very well. About 25 riders enjoyed the beautiful
riding day. You can check out the pictures from this ride on the website
www.nicehogs.com

May 21 — Ride to Snohomish Vintage Bike Show & Shine

May 22 — Trev Deeley Day ride was cancelled due to the weather

May 27 — Moving Poker Run to the Sunshine Coast. 47 riders signed up but only 20
bikes came out, possibly due to the weather conditions. But the ride went well and no
rain! Steve won 1% prize, Diane won 2™ and Rob won for the lowest hand.

NEW BUSINESS:

Thank you to the Riders Sushi Restaurant. They have changed their hours and are now
closed every Saturday. They have agreed to open the restaurant just for us so we can
have our meetings until the new store is opened. Thank you again!

If you ordered pictures from Eric they have arrived. Please contact Eric to receive your
pictures.

Wednesday evening rides start up for the riding season June 7, 14, 21 & 28. Please
come with a full tank of gas. Destination will be announced that evening. It could be
either a short or long ride. Rides leave from Trev Deeley’s 7:00 p.m. SHARP!

June 17 is Trev Deeley’s Show & Shine and HOG Barbeque. Free registration starts
11:00 a.m.. Judging from Noon — 3:00, trophies at 3:00 - 3:30.

The Alberta Provincial H.O.G. Rally in Calgary is June 22 — 24. |f you are interested in
attending there is a ride leaving on Wednesday June 21 — see Vern & Diane for more
details. Pre-registration forms for the Rally are in the H.O.G corner or register online at
www.calgaryharley.com
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